• Policy Review

0

Members noted the differences between these two courses should be clearly stated in the proposed policy, along with their implementation.

UAAC and GAAC need to review this quest on of what should be included in t

of a draf of the Academic Integrity Review Process in October 2023; the gathering and analysis of feedback through December 2023; the release of a revised draf in January 2024; and voting on policy and procedures by UAAC, GAAC, CADD, and the Provost in Spring of 2024. Quest ons or concerns can be sent to academic integrity@ slu.edu or directly to Martha.

In response to a quest on regarding AI, which has made it increasingly easy for students to submit work not their own, the point was made that SLU currently focuses more on the st ck in regard to student violations of academic integrity than on the carrot of training in best practices. The Working Group will develop training for faculty on how they may wish to use AI or not, as well as examples to share with students. Student groups have given input on what they would find helpful.